
Apr 27, 2020

Up-Date to my earlier memos regarding our reaction to the COVID-19 outbreak.

THIS MEMO WILL SUPERCEDE ALL PREVIOUS MEMOS

PLEASE ACKNOWLEDGE THIS MEMO

Church Camp:

The Church Camp is closed for the season with all scheduled events cancelled.  It is off limits

to Campground users.

As a result, there will be no Campground Meeting or Appreciation Luncheon this year.

Opening:

There was a meeting held recently with all Campground Operators in our area (except us) with

Interior Health and the local MLA at which several decisions were reached unanimously.

Although we only received notice of these events Saturday morning, we have been asked to

adhere to these restrictions.  The main one affects our scheduled opening date. Therefore:

The gate will be unlocked for the season on Wednesday May 20, 2020 at 8:00 a.m.

No vehicles will be allowed on site until this time.  No overnight stays are allowed

until after the campground is officially opened.

Provincial Health Rules as applied to COVID-19:

This will clarify the requirements we all need to follow in order to remain open.  If anyone 

disregards any of these rules they will potentially put others in danger and will be asked to 

leave the Campground to prevent closure of the Campground by the Authorities.

• No one is permitted on the property who has travelled outside the country in the previous

fourteen (14) days

• No one is permitted on the property who is exhibiting any symptoms of COVID-19

• Common symptoms: 

! fever  !  tiredness  !  dry cough  !

• Some people may experience:

!  aches and pains  !  nasal congestion  !

!  runny nose  !  sore throat  !  diarrhoea  !



• Site occupation is restricted to Family Groups (people from the same household)

• No visitors are allowed to sites or anywhere else on our property

• Overnight Site #57 will be closed for the season

• Only family groups can congregate

• Physical distancing of 6 feet must be maintained between interactions

• The playground tires are posted as off limits

• The Beach will remain open as long as proper physical distancing is maintained 

• Picnic tables will be removed from the beach

• Floats will be available at the discretion of the Caretaker as long as an acceptable plan for

proper cleaning and sanitizing can be put in place.

• NOTHING is to be left on the Beach to prevent curiosity touching by children

• Outhouses will remain open on a USE AT YOUR OWN RISK basis.  Disinfectants and

Sanitizers will be supplied and must be used after each visit as per instructions provided. 

Hands must be washed immediately after returning to your site.

PLEASE ENSURE THAT YOUR CHILDREN ADHERE TO THESE RULES AT ALL TIMES

Note: The restrictions imposed here for the 2020 season will be reviewed regularly by the

Board of Directors and may change during the season. Depending of what changes the Health

Authorities may make, further restrictions may be put in place or they could perhaps be

rescinded partially or entirely. 


